
From:                John <miyajfishing@aol.com>
To:                     <ackerj@mendocinocounty.org>
Date:                 6/29/2019 5:35 PM
Subject:            Potter Valley Cell Tower

Hi Julia,
I’m writing to give my support for Case # U_2017-0038 the proposed cell tower north of Potter Valley. The 
addition of cell coverage would be great news. This would give everyone the ability to reach any sort of 
help needed, which is great news for my aging mother and my disabled child. I’m hoping this passes and 
look forward to usage.
Thank you 
John Simontacchi
Oat Gap Road 

Sent from my iPhone


